Republic of the Philippines
Professional Regulation Commission
Region IX

NOTICE TO PROCEED

LATTY. MARLO C. BANCORO
President
Double Dragon Security Forces Agency, Inc.
088 Purok Gemelina, National Highway
Sanito, Ipil
Zamboanga Sibugay

CONTRACT FOR THE PROVISION OF SECURITY SERVICES 2020

Dear Atty. Bancoro:

In reference to the duly signed and approved contract on the above stated
project, and pursuant to the Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act
No. 9184, otherwise known as “The Government Procurement Reform Act”, you
are required to proceed with the implementation of the provision of the contract
for Security Services 2020, immediately upon receipt of this notice.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Notice to Proceed by signing on the space
above your name and return the same to us.

CONFORME:

DOUBLE DRAGON SECURITY FORCES AGENCY, INC.
By:

4TH FLOOR, C3 BUILDING, RIZAL AVE., PAGADIAN CITY ZAMBOANGA DEL SUR PHILIPPINES 7016



